
Social Committee General Meeting October 11 , 2021 

 

Members Present: Arlene Smith, Cathy Sirocky, Mary Seymour, Deb McDowell, 

Enid Lobel, Jeanie Kunz, Pat McCann, Barb Milligan, Rhonda Galvin, Donna 

Varvaris, Rhonda Galvin. 

Meeting called to order at 7:00 pm by Arlene Smith. 

Approval of minutes – Enid called for a motion to approve meeting minutes of 

the September 13 2021 Social Committee meeting. Barbara made the motion to 

approve and Deb seconded.  

Treasurers Report - Cassie DeBow was not in attendance.   

Activities/Events 

 Deb reported: The End of Summer Party on September 18, 2021 was a huge 

success with 118 guests.  $130.00 was remaining after expenses. 

 Pat reported: Yard Sale – September 25, 2021.  45 residents participated. 

The event was well received.   

 JoAnna placed another order for  20 name tags and 4 magnet backings. 

 Kathy Flaherty reported on the upcoming Holiday Party.  It is expected that 

the cost per person may be $80.  With help from the Social Committee the 

price may be lower.  Cathy S.  requested a motion be made to give $500 

and up to another $500 to help defray the cost per person.  Mary made the 

motion and Deb seconded. 

CAB Liaison – Tom Davis - the Board Liaison covering for Karen Windau, reported 

that the reserve study is completed and the Board is working on the budget.   

There being no further business a motion was made by Pat to adjourn the 

meeting with a second by Barbara.  Motion passed. 

        Respectfully submitted, 

       Enid J. Lobel, Secretary 


